
Srampore Oirls Colleqe Librarp 

NOTICE 

All the students of B.A (General ) of 1 

Semester 2022, are hereby being informed 
that an orientation programme at library of 
Serampore Girls' College would be organised 

on 22" September 2022 at 2.00 to 3.00 p.m. 

So, all are being humbly requested to join the 
same for sure. 

12:9.22 

Sumita Warei 
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